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Windows Enterprise Announcement 
 

May 18, 2009 – Delay - Active Directory DC Upgrade Rollout Schedule 
 

On May 18 ITS was supposed to have introduced a temporary test DC (WINDC1A) running 

on Windows Server 2008.  We have run into a problem that did not show up in the lab but 

does appear in the production domain. This problem prevents us from installing the test DC 

at this time (the problem relates to password synchronization with the UNIX domain).  This 

will undoubtedly delay the test DC and the upgrades of the first production domain 

controllers. 

 

When we have solved the problem we will re-evaluate the schedule and announce a new one. 

 

Questions 

 

Send comments/questions/concerns to the Windows Enterprise Admins at 

its-ad-admins@iastate.edu 

 

 

mailto:its-ad-admins@iastate.edu

